## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Planning Department Brennon Williams, Director



Mayor Timothy M. Keller

October 30, 2020

Terry Brown, P.E. P.O. Box 92051 Albuquerque, NM 87199 Via email tobe@swcp.com

Re: Murphy Express 10415 Central Ave. NE

Traffic Impact Study, approved October 30, 2002

Received 10/6/2020

Engineer Stamp Date 10/6/2020 (HT# L20D074)

Dear Mr. Brown,

Upon the final review of the referenced Traffic Impact Study (TIS) the City is accepting the TIS for the proposed Murphy Express at 10415 Central Ave. NE.

PO Box 1293 The TIS prepared for the proposed Murphy Express at 10415 Central Ave. NE shows the development

will have insignificant adverse impact to the adjacent transportation system. Therefore, no mitigation

measures are proposed as part of this project.

Albuquerque If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 924-3362.

Sincerely,

NM 87103 gp P - P, E,

Matt Grush, P.E., PTOE

www.cabq.gov Senior Engineer

City of Albuquerque

Planning Department

**Development Review Services** 

via: email

C: Applicant, File, J. Wolfenbarger, P.E.